
TO: 
Chair McLain and  
Members of the House Transportation Policy Committee                     

 
Citizens of the State of Oregon approved a process to follow whenever land use changes are 
made.  Airport developers are required to follow the same procedures as everyone else—they can 
not place themselves above the land use laws of our State. 

 
We are not opposed to the Airport which which has been here for many years.  Recently a flight 
tower was built on site to improve safety.  We believe the airport means to be a good neighbor but 
we expect them to follow the zoning laws in the State.   
 
 
There is a bad precedent suggested in this bill which would put the State House in a position to 
circumvent the Oregon Land Use law if they choose to advance HB 4092 to the Senate. It would 
push thru the requests of the airport developers and financiers without any concern for the land use 
laws of the State.  This is not what the people of Oregon voted for many years ago. The writers of 
the bill are also overstepping the FAA to hurry this bill to the legislature. 

 
There are many issues you need to handle during this legislative session that can be done in 
accordance with the laws of the State.  Please forget this one. 

 
Please vote NO on HB 4092. 

 
Edward and Kathleen Miller 
Residents of Wilsonville, OR 
  
 
 
 


